
New Student Accounts 

 

“My first two weeks at Joeys has been a very positive beginning. Obviously, like most of the new 

boys, I am still settling in and this will continue onwards into the coming future, but as for now I am 

quite pleased with how things have began. In terms of goals that I want to achieve whilst here at the 

college, the main three for me are getting into the first XV for both of my summer and winter sports, 

doing my very best academically and finally establishing a network of quality friends and teachers to 

advance me on into my tertiary education and later life” 

 

“Prior to my arrival at the college I was quite sceptical, and needless to say was very nervous as I 

arrived. Though that feeling was quickly turned around due to the nature of the college, I have really 

enjoyed the structure and routine, as well as the nightly study as it has allowed me to knuckle down 

as I previously found it hard to study. The learning environment and staff has been very helpful so 

far and I am keen to see where it leads me. My goals at the college are to utilise this opportunity as 

best I can as well as push myself to achieve as high as possible academically” 

 

“I’ve enjoyed the sports and all the friends I’ve made throughout the week. It’s definitely different to 

my old school, boarding for starters, and the work load is a lot more but sports are a lot better and 

more competitive here. My goals are to get good grades and do well in the footy season and just 

improve on footy skills” 

 

“My first 2 weeks at joeys has been quite hard and intense. Being away from my family and friends 

has been especially tough let alone just settling in to joeys. But, I obviously have enjoyed parts of 

joeys like meeting new people and being a lot more independent. Although I did expect it to be busy 

I didn’t think it would get this busy. Probably more in my case with trainings in the morning and in 

the afternoon but has been very full on. I do reckon it will definitely get better as the year goes and I 

will have a great time at joeys. Thank you for being very supportive and helping me start the year” 

 


